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Monday, March 18, 2024 
 
 
 
 
Dear Mayor and Council,  
 
I am writing today to ask for a one-time grant of $3700 ($1300 for Liquor License fee and $2400 
rezoning fee) to cover the cost of rezoning and a liquor license. As you know TNW is a NFP 
charity operating in our community to bring live professional art to our community.  
 
The addition of a liquor license will mean that we are able to service beverages at our 
performances and fundraise. Once the initial cost of the rezoning and licensing is finished, we 
anticipate saving between $7500 and $9500 annually on special event permits – depending on 
the annual cost of the license. This year we will need to pay for both special event licenses and 
the fees mentioned above.  
 
As it stands this year, the money necessary to fund the license will come directly from 
programming.  
 
Thank you for your time, and considering this request,  
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Marnie Hamagami 
Artistic Producer, TNW 

http://www.theatrenorthwest.com/

